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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

1.            Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to express my concerns about the current approach to preventing 
substance abuse in Los Angeles County. I feel that the presentation 
scheduled for April 30, 2024, will only serve to waste your valuable time, as it 
does not offer any real solutions to this pressing issue.

As a concerned citizen, I urge you to consider the urgent need for more 
substance abuse treatment centers in our county. The lack of accessible and 
affordable treatment options is a major barrier for individuals seeking help for 
their addiction. Without adequate support and resources, many individuals 
are left to battle their addiction alone, leading to devastating consequences 
for themselves and our community as a whole.

I believe that opening more substance abuse treatment centers in Los 
Angeles County is crucial in combating the growing epidemic of addiction. By 
providing individuals with the support and resources they need to overcome 
their addiction, we can help them lead healthier, more fulfilling lives and 
reduce the burden on our already strained healthcare system.

I urge you to prioritize this issue and take immediate action to address the 
shortage of substance abuse treatment centers in our county. Together, we 
can make a real difference in the lives of those struggling with addiction and 
create a safer, healthier community for all.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Monisha Parker
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Another receive and file, with no discussion from members of the Board.
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